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                                           Tuesday 18th July, 2023. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are excited to be able to offer a new programme in school, in the new 
academic year – START Wellness. The class will take place on Friday mornings 
in our KS 1 Hall 8am – 8.50am. It is open to all children in Years 1-6, with 30 
spaces being available in this 1st instance. 
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Places are available on a first come, first served basis via Parent pay and cost is 
£3 a session. Classes run for 6 weeks and will commence on Friday 15th 
September.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs. Pocock 
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